



May 1, 2018

Honorable Members of the West Allis Common Council City Hall West Allis, Wisconsin

Dear Council Members:

I am herewith reappointing Mr. Robert O'Donnell as a member of the West Allis Civil Service Commission, his five-year term to expire on May 1, 2023. Please note that Mr. O'Donnell is reappointed pursuant to Section 2.47 of the City of West Allis Revised Municipal Code pertaining to limitation on consecutive terms for members of Boards and Commissions.

Mr. O'Donnell resides at 5507 W. Hayes Avenue. He is married to Joyce and they are the parents of three children and grandparents of two. He has been a West Allis resident since 1959. Mr. O'Donnell received his Associate Degree in Electrical Engineering.

Mr. O'Donnell is a retired Ameritech employee after 40 years of employment, 22 of those years spent in management. He served in the U.S. Army from 1956-1960.

Mr. O'Donnell is a member of the West Allis Community Improvement Foundation's Dinner Dance Committee and the West Allis Community Alliance Against Drugs. He is a former member of the West Allis Community Communications Corporation, the West Allis Charities, and the Suburban West Allis Kiwanis. Mr. O'Donnell is also a member of the Telephone Pioneers of America (TPA).

Your confirmation of this reappointment will be appreciated by the undersigned.

Sincerely.

Dan Devine,

Mayor

MYR\CMTES\OD.CSC